
Dear Senators, 
 
I am writing to ask you to support SB953. It has become abundantly clear that there are serious 
flaws in our nation's energy generation and distribution system. Rather than forging ahead with 
costly and destructive projects, I urge you to support a moratorium on new transmission 
infrastructure while a realistic comprehensive energy plan can be developed.  Please consider 
the rapid advancements in grid enhancing technologies that have not been incorporated into 
proposed new transmission projects. Also, please consider the social, environmental, and 
ecological destruction that comes with greenfield transmission routes and other piecemeal 
projects that are being rushed through. We must take the time to get this right. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Suzannah Moran 
2931 Monocacy Bottom Rd 
Adamstown, MD 21710 


